
PILS VIRTUAL SOCIAL GROUP 
 

 
 
 

Looking for some fun, interesting activities? 
Interested in meeting new people (virtually)? 

 
Putnam Independent Living Services 

is launching a new online social group 
 

Tuesdays in September 
September 7th, 14th, 21st, 28th 

3:00 pm – 4:00 pm 
 

For more information or to register 
for this online group please contact 

Meg Valenzuela at mvalenzuela@wilc.org  
or  

call 845-228-7457 x1104 

mailto:mvalenzuela@wilc.org

